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We also call on the Bank to use its international accredited entity status to global climate 
funds, to support Pacific countries access these funds at scale to meet resilience 
investment needs.   

Economic Development, Connectivity and Regional Integration  

Economic diversification and regional integration are crucial to our sustainable growth. 
Pacific leaders have emphasized the need for the World Bank 
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